
Beech Green Primary School 
“Believe Grow Persevere Succeed”  

Newsletter for Thursday 4th June 2020 

School to Home – Week 11 - Term 6 
 

It was such a delight to be able to welcome the Rec, Y1 and Y6 pupils who felt able to return on Monday, 

at what is the start of Term 6. 

We were so pleased to have some more children back in our school and the feedback shows that the 

children also liked coming back.  It’s been a very good week in school and everyone is adapting well to our 

new way of operating, to comply with the guidance we have been given. 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To keep all children in mind, we have created a photo wall with a picture of every learner, the class and 

year group they belong to.  

 

Teachers have asked you to get in touch with them again this week please. Communication is so 

important; we are here for everyone so please do take a few minutes to send your class teacher an email.  

If you haven’t managed to do this by Friday morning, you will receive a text; if we still haven’t heard from 

you the teacher will phone you next week. 
  

Understandably, there were some nervous people on Monday, but things have settled down, and thanks 

to everyone’s responsible approach, we have followed all the guidelines.  At the moment, we do not yet 

know any more about further opening of schools.  Our fundamental principle is to put the educational 

and emotional needs of our children first, therefore we have started to think about opportunities for 

whole class events and transition work.   
 

We continue to run our key worker childcare; please email us covid19@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk if you 

think you are in this group.   Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Mrs Julie Poulson - Headteacher                                               

 



 

NEW - NHS Test and Trace 

We are told that since Monday, this new system is up and running, so anyone who has symptoms of 

Coronavirus can now get a test.  This is what you are advised to do…  

 
 

Beech Green Photography Competition – Now closed 

Many thanks to everyone who has shared some of their photos over the lockdown period.  We really 

enjoyed seeing your entries, which we have now shared with you via this newsletter over the weeks. 

The competition has now closed and next week we will publish the winning photos in both categories. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

‘Lonely Flower’ by Merryn Ford Y4                ‘Propeller Plant’ by Elowen Ford Y1 

 

 



 

Finally, 

 

An act of kindness…  Katie Mandeville in Y5 made this little 

nurse and sent it to the nurses working on the Covid-19 ward at 

GRH.  By means of a thank you, one of them took this photo and 

sent it to Katie, who shares it with us all today. 

 

The nurses have named the little nurse ‘Katie’, which sits 

watching over the ward. 

 

We just loved this story and the photo of selfless, healing hands. 

 

Well done to all the NHS staff, Carers and all those who have 

worked tirelessly to support us all.  We hear, that maybe the 

clap for carers is coming to an end, but we will not be forgetting 

the brilliant work you have done and still continue to do each 

day. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 
 

 

Take care, stay safe, good health. 
 

Contact school - admin@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk               

Website – www.beechgreenprimary.co.uk 

 

Follow us on Twitter @beech green  
 

 

All Key Worker Childcare enquiries to: covid19@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk  
 

 

STAY ALERT → CONTROL THE VIRUS → SAVE LIVES 


